Washtenaw Community College

Radiography (APRAD)

WCC is no longer collecting applications to the Radiography program for the Spring/Summer 2025 semester. The application for the Spring/Summer 2026 semester is expected to become available in early August 2025 with an anticipated application deadline in late October 2025.

To be eligible to apply for the next admission cycle, all admission requirements must be successfully completed by the application deadline. Please revisit this link/website in August 2025 to download the application packet. Current admission and program requirements can be found on our website.

If you have not yet applied to WCC, please submit an <u>admission application</u> to the school. You must be admitted to the school <u>before</u> you will be eligible to apply to our Radiography program or meet with an academic advisor.

Program requirements are specific and we recommend meeting with your academic advisor regularly to help lay out a plan on class selection, timing, and to discuss ways to make your application competitive. Appointments can be scheduled by calling (734) 677-5102 or by visiting our <u>Academic Advising</u> website to schedule online or to connect virtually.

Please direct questions about submitting an application to our Health and 2nd Tier Admissions Office at (734) 973-3596, (734) 477-8998 or healthadmissions@wccnet.edu.